
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Christine Alderman
Cc: stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Red Hills 1RP4857
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:22:00 PM

Dear Ms. Alderman:
 
NMOCD will not consider remedial activities until delineation is completed for 1RP-4857. Please
submit a release characterization/delineation for this incident.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Christine Alderman [mailto:calderman@cimarex.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2018 9:12 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Red Hills 1RP4857
 
Ms. Yu,
 
Please find attached the proposed remediation plan for this release.
 
Respectfully,
 
Christine Alderman
 
Cimarex Energy Co.

ESH Supervisor – Permian Basin
Midland TX
Cell – 432.853.7059
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